
Meeting Notes  March 28
th

  2010 

Mike called the meeting to order at the Carriage House at 1:00 PM. 

In attendance were: 

Mike Jurasko  George Current  Gerry Phipps   Steve Jurasko 

Jim Tennant  Ted Bealmear   Tom Mowrey   Mike Bond 

Ed Harley  Ralph Husk Jr.   Eric Sorton   Vic Cain 

David Green  Doug Ash   Jason Oreskovich  Mike Orekovich 

Charles Osborne 

 

Gerry read the minutes of the January meeting and gave a Treasurer’s report.  Approved by voice vote. 

Gerry also made announcements concerning all of the up-coming R/C Fly-ins and events. 

Mike Jurasko presented the budget proposals for 2010.  Vic and Doug made motions to accept and 

budget was approved by voice vote. 

Mike laid out the plans for the up coming Girl Scout event. We decided not to respond to their April 17
th

 

date but we will still participate in the May 15
th

. event.  We planned a glider toss, flying demos, trainers 

with “buddy boxes”, flight sims and 3D demos.  Gerry and Vic will bring trainers.  We will serve 

hotdogs with condiments. 

Steve Jurasco and Ed Harley presented the club three options for making a new safety fence.  Vic 

Motioned and Mike Oreskovich seconded a motion to buy and install 5 foot high metal fencing.  

Approved by voice vote. 

George , Ed, Mike O, Ted,and Mike B. all volunteered to help install the fence. 

George talked about  the necessity of visitors using this years AMA card or  a club card on the frequency 

board. 

The dorr prize drawing was held and the following were winners: 

1
st
. David Green 2

nd
. Mike Oreskovich  3

rd
. Mike Bond   4

th
. Ed Harley 

5
th

. Ralph Husk 6
th

. Vic Cain   7
th

. Mike Jurasko 8
th

. Jim Tennant 

Ed and Steve made motion to adjourn, approved.  Meeting adjourned. 

 


